
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
We welcome your child to bekidz 21st year of Summer KIDZ KAMP, which 
begins on Monday, June 1, 2021- Friday, July 30, 2021.  This ministry exists 
for the purpose of giving your child loving care in a Christian atmosphere while at 
the same time offering all the teaching and training possible.  We strive to give 
your child the enrichment and guidance that children need in the formative years. 
 
The Summer Program has been designed for your child with the goal of nurturing 
their mental, emotional, social, physical, and spiritual development. Our primary 
goal is to aide the child in discovering their uniqueness and to come to the 
knowledge that God loves them. It is our desire that your child have the happiest 
possible experience as he or she participates in this ministry.  As parents, you 
are cordially invited to visit us, ask questions, make suggestions and meet Kamp 
Counselors. 
 
A parent’s orientation will be held on Saturday, May 1, 2021 from 11:00 a.m.-
12:00 p.m. In order to secure your child’s space, you must complete and return  
enclosed forms as well as make your 1st months camp payment. Handbooks and 
Calendars for June and July will be available at the Parent’s Orientation for pick-
up. 
 
On Tuesday June 1, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. –3:00 p.m.  I will conduct a 4-hour 
student workshop (“Teach Me Respect & “Christian Attitudes for the Young 
Person”) and a 1-hour Orientation Session. Kamp t-shirts will be distributed the 
first day of Kamp. If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 405 
696-9500. 
 
 
 
Grace and Peace,  
Sandra Rhodes, D. Min. 
Director of Summer Ministries 
Enclosure 


